
 

Site survey works in House Creek, Wodonga  

10 - 14 February 2025 

Homes Victoria is building more and better homes in the House Creek neighbourhood, 
Wodonga. 

We will be carrying out site surveying works in Schlink, Hereford and Carkeek Street to prepare 
for the new homes. 

You may see some activity in the neighbourhood, including contractors and people in hi-vis 
working in the area.  

All works will be compliant with WorkSafe Victoria and EPA Victoria regulations.  

10 – 14 February 2025     8:00am – 5:00pm 

Activity Details What to expect 
Site 
surveying 

Measure existing ground levels, building 
heights, and locating underground 
services, including sewer, gas, 
electricity, telecommunications and 
water. 

Contractors in hi-vis will be using 
surveying tools such as tripods and 
GPS equipment around the 
neighbourhood. 

No noise, dust or vibrations. 

Will you need access to my house? 
Contractors will not require access to any currently occupied homes. All works will be carried 
out in the public area. 

More information 
For more information about the House Creek project,  
please visit our website at www.homes.vic.gov.au/house-creek-wodonga 
Or scan the QR code. 

You can also email us at wodonga@homes.vic.gov.au 

 

SCAN ME 
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